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November 23, 1965 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Hyattstown, Maryland 20734 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Your manuscript, WHITEWASH: THE REPORT ON THE WARREN 
REPORT, is certainly an interesting one. But unfor-
tunately, we just don't see it as appropriate for 
publication by our firm. 

Thank you for thinking of Bernard Geis Associates, 
and the best of luck with your project elsewhere. We 

are returning your manuscript herewith. 

Sincerely, 

Barbary Rogasky 
Associate Editor 
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